
 

PROVIDER ALERT 
 

REMINDER: Provider Town Hall with Maryland Department of 
Health (MDH) and Carelon Behavioral Health (BHASO) 

 
May 30, 2024 

Please join MDH and Carelon Behavioral Health for a Virtual Provider Town Hall, 
June 3 - June 4, 2024! 

 
The Maryland Department of Health is pleased to announce an opportunity to learn 
more about the upcoming Public Behavioral Health System Administrative Service 
Organization Vendor Change on January 1, 2025. 
 
Providers will meet the Carelon Behavioral Health Leadership team via webinar, and 
learn about the implementation timeline, as well as what you can expect and what is 
expected of you as a Maryland Medicaid provider. 
 
Please click here to view the full transmittal which includes dates, times, and registration 
links for the Town Hall webinars.  
 
Thank you, 
 
Optum Maryland Team 

https://maryland.optum.com/content/dam/ops-maryland/documents/provider/Alerts/may-2024/TownHall-MDH-Carelon-Behavioral-Health-5.23.24.pdf

